
 

 
 

 
PRODUCT RECALL 

Until June 15th 2023 

Badabulle Foldable Bath Seat 

 
     
 

Reference B022003 
EAN3661276173835 

Batch concerned : 051221 
 
Safety being Badabulle's first concern, as a precautionary measure we are recalling the batch ‘051221’ of our folding bath seats 
(no. B022003). The warning label may peel off and create a possible risk of choking if a child were to put it in their mouth. 
 
The batch number is displayed on the product packaging next to the barcode as on the picture below:  
 

 
 
We ask you not to use your product anymore and to contact directly the Customer Service of Badabulle who will then propose 
you several solutions. 
You can contact us : 

− on our website www.babymoov.co.uk via the help bubble located at the bottom right, section "Product recall form” 

− by email at rappel-uk@babymoov.com  
 
 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
Badabulle Quality Service. 

http://www.babymoov.co.uk/
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